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Our Ref: Five-year review of GKRT0075 

18 March 2025 

 
Dear Stakeholder 

Consultation on the five-year review of  
GKRT0075 issue five, Requirements for Minimum Signalling Braking and Deceleration 
Distances 

RSSB has undertaken a review of the document listed above. The review has considered factors such as, 

related deviations, proposals for change, impacts of changes in applicable legislation, findings from RSSB 

research projects and changes in technology. The review indicates that an amendment should be 

published to update references and out of date terminology.   

The document concerns requirements that support technical compatibility of the lineside signalling 

system with rail vehicle braking characteristics and should be brought to the attention of signalling 

system designers, signalling project engineers, professional heads of signalling, and conformity assessors. 

We would also like to know if you are aware of issues that may have a bearing on the way forward for the 

document, particularly concerning challenges in applying the data with signalling projects on mixed traffic 

lines. 

We have provided a comments form for you to use. Our consultation closes on 15 April 2025. All 

comments submitted by that date will be considered, we are unlikely to respond to comments received 

after that date.  

We will consult with the CCS Standards Committee to approve our draft responses to your comments and 

the proposed recommendation. We will contact you again to inform you of the decision made by the 

committee.  

Your comments and personal information (name, job title and organisation) will be recorded in the 

consultation comments and response form, which is shared with standards committees and other 

interested parties in the rail industry to help us respond to your comments. If you do not want your 

personal information to be published, please let us know. 

The consultation comments and response form will be published on the standards portal 

https://consultations.rssb.co.uk/. 

Yours faithfully 

 
Consultations Manager 
consultations@rssb.co.uk 

Attached:  

Review form, Comments form 
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